- 1. My how things change. Since the last Senate meeting, the district was forced to change its mask policy due to the new SLO County mandate. All persons must wear masks in public indoor spaces at this time, even instructors instructing and athletes athleting. The district will provide masks, singing performance masks, or face shields/drapes (also acceptable) for staff and faculty. Inquire with your dean for a singing/performance mask or submit a safety workorder for the shield/drape option (neither are here just yet).
- 2. CCFT will be working with HR to develop a guide to your pay stubs and to demystify the salary schedule placement decisions. We hope this will bring more clarity about your pay and equity in salary.
- 3. New link for reporting COVID+ students (f2f or online) <a href="https://form.jotform.com/212435107118042">https://form.jotform.com/212435107118042</a> <a href="https://form.jotform.com/212435107118042">NEW!!</a>
- 4. CFT, and me personally, are urging a **NO vote on the recall for Governor Newsome**. I don't agree with all his politics, but he has overseen record budgets for education and is a strong advocate for our CC system.

Is there a back-up plan for the App if it's not ready by Oct 15? Cleared4.org estimated for availability date Oct 1 New system for inter-course transfer from one CRN to another-problems with that new system